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ative educationists and public men. Amoiîg these wvere John Francis
Waters, of Ottawa, the distinguished lecturer, and Very Rev. J. E.
Emnery, O.M I., the President of the University of Ottawa.

At 8 p.m. Dr. Morrison, of Charlottetown, preachied the bacca-
latireate sermon, a magnificent apology for Christian education.
Benediction wvas given by His Lordship and the Te Deumz sang for
the blessirigs of fifty years.

Ad miullos el inagos annos Sister ! The University of Ottawa
rej oi ces.

THE AFTERMATH.

Like a boit from the blue heaven came the word that our revered
President, scarcely returned froini the Lower Provinces wvas called to
a newv field of labor. Although the fibres of his heart had growvn
round the stones that have risen on the ashes of wvhat lias been, hie,
the strong one in commaild, knew best how to, obey. Our dutv it is
here to awvard him a meed of praise " Let us " in the wvords of Eccle-
siasticus " praise men of reriowvn and our fathers in their generation
-sucli as have borne rule ini tlieir dominions and by the strength of
wisdomn instructing the people in the most holy words."-During, the
Lime allotted to him the passing Rector lias done literally wvonders.
A contemporary puts it very wvell whien it says.

«"It was in the presence of great difficulties that hie devoted
himself to the cause of education, but lie knew liow to use human
means and how to obtain divine aid in the accomplishiment of his
worthy designs.

"liBe wvas a man above national bigotry wvithi the interests of the
University as hie sawv them at heart. A Frencli-Canadian by birtlî,
Scotch by education and American of tweiity years' standing, he
combined in himself the qualities of a man ofth %ivuorld and a priest of
God. He Iooked to the interests of Catholic education in no restrict-
ed or limited sense, but was a man of large views and progressive
methods. Under bis regime the newv Arts buildinga--vhich will
truly be bis mionument-bas risen from the asiles of the fire of Dec.
2nd, 1903, the vast personnel lias been kept togetiier anîd tlîe sub-
stantial sympathy elicited both of the Ontario (.overnment and of Lord
Strathcona. He leaves the University w'itl a larger îîumber and a
better class of students tlîan %vben lie took hold of it. Hf: wvas ini-


